
From:   
Sent: 09 May 2023 14:29 
To: Planning 
Subject: Camden Market Application- 2022/3853/P  
 
To Camden Council 
 
Dear Mr Kresovic,  
 
I am a tenant in the Units 606 and 607 in Stables Market, I would like to 
show my support and interest in the redevelopment scheme. As a 
business owner who has been trading in this Market for more than 8 years, 
we have experienced ups and downs, since covid, this has drastically 
decreased the footfall in the area and although things have picked up, we 
are still somewhat struggling to get back to the times of pre-covid.  
 
I believe that the redevelopment will really help us, and will increase the 
footfall in the market. It will bring new and positive attention to the Market, 
along with many more job opportunities for those who are still struggling 
to find one. The ferris wheel and opening of the Dead Dog Basin will allow 
people to see new sites and access parts of Camden no one has been 
able to access before.  
 
As a trader, I highly welcome this redevelopment and I am in full support 
of this. Please consider our businesses and livelihood.  
 
My details are George Garcia, Sweyn Forkbeard Units 606-607, please feel free 
to contact me anytime. 
 
Thanks and Regards, 
 
George G. 
Sweyn Forkbeard 
First Viking King of England 
Awarded Male Grooming Brand of the Year 
Awarded Best Organic Beard Care Brand 
Beard Care, Wet Shaving, Skincare & Hair Styling 
100% Organic &  
Handmade in London 
 


